
 

 

The future of our past is ever present 

 It won't be long before the end of the year arrives. All of us have our 
unique way to tap into our hearts to prepare for the greatest 
celebration of all time - the birth of our Savior. Whether that includes 
shopping till you drop, decorating your house from top to bottom, or 
singing Christmas Carols with your friends and family while you sip 
hot spiced cider or egg nog (or something that may make you dance 
on the table wearing a lamp shade singing Grandma Got Run Over 
By A Reindeer), the memories and traditions continue.  
    I hope you join me in one of my traditions. The beginning of each 
year I like to sort through the boxes of my family memories. This 
segues into cleaning the closets, drawers and files. I have a box 
labeled 'for archives' that church related articles and pictures get 
placed. 
   The archives has very little information about the first church. Any 
information you have that you would like to share would be a prized 
possession to add to the church's history.  
   Have a blessed, awesome Christmas! 
    
                

 In Service To God,  
Jo Ann Elmore, Archivist 

  
  


